
 

Netel listed on Nasdaq Stockholm  
 
NOT FOR RELEASE, DISTRIBUTION OR PUBLICATION, FULLY OR PARTLY, DIRECTLY OR 
INDIRECTLY, WITHIN OR INTO THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA, AUSTRALIA, CANADA, HONG 
KONG, JAPAN, NEW ZEALAND, SINGAPORE, SOUTH AFRICA, SWITZERLAND OR ANY OTHER 
JURISDICTION IN WHICH THE RELEASE, DISTRIBUTION OR PUBLICATION WOULD BE 
UNLAWFUL OR REQUIRE ADDITIONAL REGISTRATION OR ANY OTHER MEASURE THAN WHAT 
IS REQUIRED UNDER APPLICABLE LAW. 
 

Netel Holding AB (publ) (“the “Company”), a full-service specialist within Infranet services in Sweden, 

Norway, Finland and Germany, today announced the outcome of the Offering of the Company’s 

shares (the “Offering”) and the listing of the Company's shares on Nasdaq Stockholm. The Offering 

attracted strong interest from Swedish and international institutional investors as well as the general 

public in Sweden, Norway and Finland and was oversubscribed.  

For more information, please see https://netelgroup.com/ 

 


